Notice and Call for Papers
History and Pedagogy of Mathematics (HPM) Americas Section
2010 West Coast Meeting

HPM Americas is pleased to announce a meeting on Saturday and Sunday,
October 23-24, 2010, on the campus of CalTech in Pasadena, California. A
special feature of this meeting will be a visit to the Huntington Library on
Saturday afternoon.

This is a first call for papers to be presented at the meeting. HPM seeks a
variety of talks on the history of mathematics, the teaching of mathematics,
and the history of teaching mathematics. Talks directly relevant to
mathematics classrooms are especially welcome. Talks will be 30-40
minutes long.

Because of time constraints, we cannot guarantee that all submissions for

talks will be accepted. Priority will be given to speakers who have not

spoken at recent HPM meetings. Prospective speakers should send a title and

abstract, as well as their own contact information to Dave Roberts at
robertsdl@aol.com

by September 15, 2010.

We aim to have details with regard to venue, lodging, dining, and
registration fee available by the end of June and posted at the HPM web site
www.hpm-americas.org



